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Dear Kyokushinkan families around the world! 

 

 

We will celebrate the year 2025 in just a few days. 

This year I attended a seminar in Greece starting in January and then visited 

many countries. 

Today Kyokushinkan has grown into a large organization with 200 branch 

Chiefs in 71 countries around the world.Kyokushinkan will continue to 

develop greatly in the future, and it is the demand of the world! 

We foresee further development next year. 

Unfortunately, however, The war has not ended and we are far from peace 

around the world.  

But It is the true duty of karateka to seek for peace. 

 

I would be happy if I could contribute to world peace together with you all! 

 

Wishing you a wonderful New Year! 

 

 

 

Kyokushin-kan International  

Kaicho Hatsuo Royama   


